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Newsletter No. 3  

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  
 
It has been a delightful few weeks watching the children make such good progress since we came back from 
the summer. I would like to thank you for your support in this, including reading at home every night and 
supporting with spellings. The year started really positively for attendance with the school percentage way over 
96%. Please keep this up! We know the impact good attendance has on children achieving well and being 
happy at school. If you feel you need support with attendance or punctuality, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher. On Monday, children will be having a Harvest celebration led by Reverend Waite and the children from 
gardening club will be showing their home-made bread from the wheat they grew in the school allotment. 
 

Parking 

Please could I remind all families about the need to park considerately outside school and in the local area. The 
school has received a number of complaints about anti-social parking. Please ensure you are staying off the 
school zig-zags and are not parking in private spaces. We have close contact with Cambridgeshire’s road safety 
teams and they will send wardens and enforcement officials if they continue to receive complaints.  

Website 

This week, we have added lots of new information to our website and tried to make it more useful for 
parents/carers and visitors who look at it. With this in mind, we have updated the calendar tab with this year’s 
events and have added additional information for you to look at. We will continue to add further information to 
the website as the weeks move forward. If you have any ideas about what you would like added to the website, 
please let us know by emailing the school office. 

School Council and House Captains: 

Congratulations to all our new House Captains and School Councillors. We are looking forward to seeing them 
get started representing the school and solving the big issues! The school councillors have already had their first 
meeting with Mrs Osborn and have already suggested some great ideas.  

Online Safety: 

In the next few newsletters, we will be sending out some online safety information. It is really important that 
adults around children know how to keep them safe online and are aware of what children are watching and 
playing. Page 3 of this newsletter will focus on a key area for online safety each week. This week there is some 
information about what parents and carers need to know about Roblox. 
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Key dates for your diary: 
 

Event Date 

Harvest Assembly (Just children) Monday 14th October 

Individual and Sibling Photos Wednesday 16th October 

Parent Consultations (In Person) Tuesday 22nd October (8am – 11am) 

Parent Consultations (Zoom) Thursday 24th October (3:30pm – 7:00pm) 

Half Term 28th October – 1st November  

Year 4 Class Assembly Friday 22nd November @ 9:15am 

Staff Professional Day (School closed to children) Friday 29th November 

Reception Nativity Performance Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th December 
Times TBC 

Christmas Service at St. Mary’s Church (Parents/Carers 
Invited) 

Tuesday 17th December  
Yr6 + Reception – 9.30 – 10am 
Yr1, Y2 + Doves – 10.30 – 11am 
Swallows, Yr4 + yr5 – 1.30 – 2pm 

Year 5 Class Assembly Thursday 13th February @ 9:15am 

Year 3 Class Assembly Thursday 27th March @ 9:15am 

Year 1 Class Assembly Wednesday 21st May @ 9:15am 

Year 2 Class Assembly Tuesday 8th July @ 9:15am 

 
 
Have a wonderful weekend,  
 

 
 
 
Mr Matt Brough  
Interim Headteacher 
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